Special arrangements of ICAC services

The following press release is issued on behalf of the Independent Commission
Against Corruption:

To align with the Government's latest measures to reduce the risk of the
spread of COVID-19 in the community, the Independent Commission Against
Corruption (ICAC) announced today (March 22) that starting from March 23, the
Commission will provide essential, emergency and limited public services
only.

The 24-hour ICAC Report Centre at the ICAC Building and the report
corruption hotline (2526 6366) will continue to be in operation to receive
corruption complaints or enquiries from the public.

The Corruption Prevention Advisory Service hotline (2526 6363) and email
cpas@cpd.icac.org.hk will continue to operate. The Business Ethics
Development Centre hotline (2826 3288) will also maintain its services.

Unless there are special operational needs, ICAC staff who are not
providing the said public services will work from home.

All ICAC Regional Offices will also be closed.
The above measures will take effect from March 23 until further notice.

The ICAC apologises for any inconvenience caused to the public.
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